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26th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Maths Booster Club 

 

As you will be aware, your child will be completing their SATs in Term 5.  Starting this 

week (w/b 26th February, 2024) we would like to support your child in their 

preparation for the tests by inviting them to Booster Club.   

 

The sessions will be run by Mrs Tinto, Mr Dix, Mr J, Miss Blakeley and Miss Morris.  They 

will take place on a Tuesday from 3.30 to 4.15 pm.  The first session will be on 

Tuesday 27th February, 2024.  The children will have a chance to have a drink and 

snack at school before Booster Club starts. 

 

The sessions will enable children to work in small groups, unpick questions, secure 

subject knowledge and develop test techniques.  We find that working in smaller 

groups enables children to develop their confidence as well as develop their 

understanding of the subject. 

 
Although attendance at the club is not compulsory, we do feel that it will be 

extremely beneficial for your child to attend, as the work that is covered will 

supplement that done in school time and give your child additional practise in 

completing SATs questions. 

Please enrol your child on MCAS (select Clubs) by the end of today,  Monday 26th 

February.  

 

If you have any questions about these booster sessions or about the SATs, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J Tinto  

Assistant Head Teacher 

http://www.hawthornprimarykettering.co.uk/

